
 
 

Lantern Making Workshop 2023 
 
26/4/23 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The Lismore Lantern Parade will be on 24th June this year. We have booked a Lantern Making workshop for Week 4. 
Students in K-2 will be decorating premade Pyramid lanterns and students in 3-6 will be making and decorating diamond 
shaped lanterns.  
 
All lanterns cost $10.50 and this includes a LED candle and carry stick.  
 
Please complete the consent note attached and return with money by Monday 8th May 2023. Lanterns must be prepaid 
and therefore if money and permission note are not received by Monday 8th May your child will not participate in the 
workshop and will remain with their classroom teacher.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
Juanita Thomson 
Principal Rosebank Public School 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please check all appropriate boxes below to indicate your agreement/consent: 
 

  

I give consent for my child/ren______________________________________ (print child’s name) to participate in  
the Lantern Making Workshop Week 4 2023. 

 

  

 
Please find enclosed $_____   to cover the cost of materials. 

 

  

 
I have paid $_____ online and my receipt is:  

 
Parent/Carer Name: __________________________________________________________(Please print) 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Signature:  ____________________________________________Date:  _____________ 
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